
Takeover of private healthcare 
 
“Council calls on the Stormont Executive to immediately bring the personnel and resources of 
private health care facilities into public control and under the direction of the health service as 
an emergency response to ease the burden on our overwhelmed health service and health 
workers; to ensure the health service has the available beds, capacity and staff to care for all 
those sick with covid; and in order to carry out all Red Flag cancer surgeries, and all other vital 
operations and life-saving procedures.” 
 
 
Proposer: Councillor Ferguson 
 
Seconder: Councillor Matt Collins 

 

(To be debated by the Council) 


